
Awahou School
Ngā kaitiaki o tō tātou wāhi - Guardians of our place

Week beginning:  Monday 10th May 2021, Term 2 - Week 2

National Young Leaders Day

Our Senior Leaders (Year 7-8 students) attended the
National Young Leaders Day this Thursday at the Regent
Theatre in Palmerston North. They listened to some
inspirational speakers, such as, Cam Calkoen -
Inspirational Speaker, Brooke Neal – olympian, speaker,
mindset & hauora coach, Shay Wright - Social
Entrepreneur, Innovator, futurist, and Benny Tipene -
Musician and support worker.

Cross Country
We have started our annual cross-country running practise. Please remind
your child/ren to wear suitable shoes each day even if it is raining, as the
weather can clear up during the day. The Kainui Cluster Cross-country event is
coming up on Friday 4th June, here at school.

Upcoming Events
● Mondays 17th, 24th, 31st May & 14th

June - Hockey Manawatu sessions for all
students 2pm-3pm

● Thursday 20th May - Friends of Awahou
Fundraising group meeting @ 5:30pm &
Board of Trustees meeting @ 7pm

● Monday 31st May - Tough Guy & Gal
Challenge for Year 4 -8 students

● Friday 4th June - Kainui Cluster Cross
Country

● Monday 7th June - Queen’s Birthday
(SCHOOL CLOSED)

Book Bags
If your child is in Year 0, 1, 2 or 3

we strongly encourage daily

home reading. All our Year 0, 1,

2, and 3 students should have a

Book Bag to protect the books

from damage in their school bag.

It would be much appreciated if

you could remind your child to bring their book bags each

day, so they can bring books home each night to read to or

with you.



Adverts

Awahou School Norwex Fundraiser
We currently have an online Norwex party running up until this Sunday.

Just jump on the Awahou School Facebook page and click on the link to

join.


